
 
                  PRESS RELEASE AND INVITATION  

 
 

“Abraham’s Children” interfaith gathering 
to be held in Montreal, July 18, 2023 

 
 
Montreal, July 13, 2023 – You are cordially invited to an interfaith gathering entitled 
"Abraham’s Children," organized in partnership with the Unified Sephardic Community 
and the the Moroccan Cultural Centre to mark the visit to Montreal by Chief Rabbi of 
France Mr. Haïm Korsia from July 17 to 24, 2023. 

 
Archbishop of Montreal Christian Lépine will be in attendance, along with Muslim 
theologian Mr. Faouzi Skali of Morocco.  
 
"It is most refreshing to engage in dialogue with communities who affirm in faith and 
generosity that God is foremost in their lives, who recognize in every human being the 
same dignity and see all of humanity as children of God called to eternal life," stated 
Archbishop Lépine. 
 
The event will take place on Tuesday, July 18, at 7:00 pm at the Moroccan Cultural 
Centre.  For further information, please refer to the attached poster. 

- 30 - 
 
Information: 
 

Erika Jacinto 
Press secretary, Archbishop’s Office 
Press Officer, Director of Communications and Media Relations 
Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Montreal 
ejacinto@diocesemontreal.org 
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